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        Welcome to the third grade! 

            To help prepare your child for the upcoming school year, I have shared a list 

of items that we will need in September. Try your best purchasing these items 

before the first day of school, September 4th.  

❑ 1 box of colored pencils or crayons (8-24 Count, standard colors) 

❑ 1 zippered pencil pouch (boxes do not fit well in desks) 

❑ 2 packages of #2 pencils with erasers (pre-sharpened if possible) 

❑ 3 glue sticks 

❑ Eraser tops (1 box if possible) 

❑ 1 pair of scissors (if not already purchased from last year) 

❑ 5 dry-erase markers (any color or size of your choice) 

❑ ear buds or headphones (if not already purchased from last year) 

❑ 1 pack loose leaf paper 

❑ 1 container of wipes (Clorox/ Lysol would be great) 

*Special request: sandwich-size ziploc bags would be greatly 

appreciated if you see a good deal!* 

 

  As the year progresses, your child may need to replace some supplies 

as they run out. I also ask that students come to school each day with an 

independent reading book. Please have your child come on the first day with 

any free reading book of their choice, along with a healthy snack and labeled 

water bottle. 

 

I can’t wait to meet you in September and for the exciting new school year to 

come! Have a safe and wonderful summer,   

       Mrs. Sasaki  

Csasaki@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us 
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